Ferraro, Krista

From: Holly Doty <oapsb@oapsb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 8:00 AM

To: Holly Doty

Subject: Labour Conference - Seeking Your Help! — PSB Members

CAUTION: This email originated from an External Sender. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the source.

ATTENTION : Ce courriel provient d’un expéditeur externe. Ne cliquez sur aucun lien et n’ouvrez pas de piéece jointe,
excepté si vous connaissez ’expéditeur.

Good morning!

Seeking Your Help! — PSB Members

The Ontario Association of Police Service Boards’ 2019 Labour Seminar is being held from October 10-11, 2019
at the Four Points Sheraton Hotel at the Toronto Airport.

Each year our seminar features engaging speakers addressing topical subjects relating to labour. The program
is shaping up to be really good this year — but we need your help!

Each year we rely on participation and sponsorship to help make the seminar successful. We ask that your
board (and zone) consider sponsoring the seminar.

Gold - $1,500 to $2,500

e  Breakfast/Lunch Sponsor
e  Recognition in the conference program
e  Recognition on the OAPSB website

Silver - $500 to $1,500

e  Coffee break sponsor
e  Recognition in the conference program
e  Recognition on the OAPSB website

Bronze — Up to $500

e  Recognition in the conference program
e  Recognition on the OAPSB website

Please contact us at oapsb@oapsb.ca or 1-800-831-7727 to take advantage of one or more of these unique
sponsorship opportunities listed below.

Respectfully,

Holly Doty, CMP
Connect Dot Management Inc.
London: 519.204.2499



Toronto: 647.405.6455
Mobile: 519-636-7707

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram
Holly Doty, CMP

Ontario Association of Police Services Boards

180 Simcoe St, London, ON N6B 1H9

T: 1-800-831-7727 | C: 519.636.7707
oapsb@oapsb.ca




